
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 23, 2022 

 

Muslim Student Association Meeting: The Muslim Student Association is meeting after school on Wednesday, 

February 23, in room E208. 

Military Q&A Session: Sergeant Wienke will be hosting a Q&A session during PtE on Friday, February 25, in the 

LGI for those who are interested in anything Air Force, Air National Guard, Air Force Academy, Space Force, and 

ROTC. No pass will be needed, just head down to the LGI at 9:30 a.m. for the presentation. 

Herff Jones: Herff Jones will be at LC on Friday, February 25. Seniors should stop by if you have any questions 

about Class of 2022 gear. The deadline to purchase your cap and gown is Monday, February 28. 

Rune Art Magazine: Calling all LC creatives -- Share your creativity with Rune Art Magazine! Anything you can 

document in print, including video links, can be turned in for possible inclusion to the 2022 Rune Magazine. All 

submissions are due by Friday, April 1. Find a Rune poster in the hall and scan the QR code. Drop off boxes can 

also be found in the Library, in the Pub room, and in room C227. If you still have questions, see Ms. Yaeger in room 

C227 for more information. 

St. Baldrick’s Assembly: The Lake Central St. Baldrick's Assembly is back and will happen on Thursday, March 

17 during PtE. Any student or staff member interested in shaving their head or raising money should see Mrs. 

Ohlenkamp in room C333. 

Graduation Tickets: Graduation tickets are available for seniors to purchase through Friday, March 18. Each 

graduate has the opportunity to reserve two complimentary tickets at no cost and purchase up to two additional 

tickets at $5 each. That’s a total of four tickets per graduate. Please carefully review the instructions on the School 

Store site to complete your order. 

Senior T-shirts: Seniors, if you missed your chance to purchase a senior shirt first semester, there is a very limited 

quantity available for purchase in Ms. Peda's room, C310. You can come before or after school to purchase a shirt 

for $10. This is your last chance to buy the class of ‘22 senior shirt. 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Boys Swimming and Diving Team: Congratulations to our LC Boys Swimming and Diving team on winning the 

sectional championship Monday. Great job, and we are incredibly proud of you! 

Choir: Congratulations to all the vocalists who competed at ISSMA State this past weekend. LC came home with 

three silvers and seven golds. A very special congratulations to Chloe Baisa, Ellie Planert, and Noelie Guerrero, all 

of whom earned gold with distinction for their solos. Great job! 

Boys Wrestling: Congratulations to our three wrestlers who competed in the state tournament this past weekend.  

A big shout out to Johnny Cortez who finished fourth in state!   
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